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Heroes and Heroines CIC Photography 
and Video Policy 
At Heroes and Heroines CIC, we recognise that photography and video are an 
important part of the Live Action Roleplaying (LARP) experience. Many 
participants enjoy capturing the moments and sharing them on social media to 
celebrate their experiences with the community. We fully support this practice, 
as it adds to the enjoyment and sense of community within our events. 

However, we also understand that not everyone may wish to have their image 
shared publicly. If you do not wish for images and video of yourself appear on 
others' social media, we kindly ask that you communicate this clearly to fellow 
participants on or before the event. This helps to ensure that your preferences 
are respected by everyone involved. 

We also ask that anyone taking photographs or video at our events check with 
the individuals in the photos and video before posting them on social media. 
This small step goes a long way in respecting the privacy and wishes of others, 
ensuring that everyone can enjoy the event comfortably. 

As a Community Interest Company, Heroes and Heroines CIC is committed to 
respecting your privacy and autonomy. We will not use any images or video of 
or produced by participants from our events on our public social media 
platforms, in advertising, on our website, or in submissions to our funders 
without prior consent. Should we wish to use a specific photograph or video, 
we will contact you directly to seek your permission, providing details of the 
image and where it will be used. 

Thank you for helping us create a respectful and enjoyable environment for all 
participants. 


